
 
 
 
 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Heffernan 

Memorial Healthcare District's Board of 

Directors scheduled for 12/08/21 at 5.30 pm 

at the offices of the District located at 601 

Heber Avenue, Calexico, CA 92231 has been 

postponed and will be re-scheduled for 

12/15/21.  The regular meeting agenda will be 

posted 72 hours before this re-scheduled 

regular meeting.  

 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

Heffernan Memorial Healthcare District 


